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 Fellow Tablers,  

            Firstly I would like to introduce myself to those of you who don’t know me, I’m 

Andrew Dooley from Huyton 856, sorry for not compiling a report at the last meeting but I was up 

the wall as I was going to America to coach soccer.  A lot has happened over the past few months, as 

some of you might know, Tablers have done a numerous number of things, Anthony Nolan Donor 

Finders  which was done at the Matthew Street Festival not only raising the profile of the Anthony 

Nolan Trust but also the profile of Area 8Round Table, where the team who attended the training 

managed to get 306 people signed up to the donor register, this is an excellent achievement and 

means that there could be 306 more matches for a child or even a young adult, meaning that this 

match can save someone’s life. The clinic lasted two days and the new Liverpool FC goal keeper Brad 

Jones also turned up to register, as his son has recently found a match. Also for the people from 

Area 8 who chose to attend NSW and opted to take part in the sea swimming, photo opportunities 

with our National Presidents Charity took place as the sea swimmers took part in a swim across 

Morecombe Bay, to raise the profile of RNLI (Royal National Lifeboat Institution), but to also 

compete in one of the events at national sporting weekend, Also Warrington Round Table, have 

been helping a local family restore a garden so that the children from the family have  something to 

play in, as they had a garden that had gone to rack and ruin. More will follow on this.   As we grow 

closer to the month of Movember (the month formerly known as November) I would like to ask 

fellow tablers to join troops and grow Moo’s, Muzzys, Tashes, or bumfluff, for the cause and to raise 

the awareness of prostate cancer, Leyland round table are all participating in this event and I would 

like fellow tables to join in too, this is a good laugh and you have a month to grow and groom!  This 

concludes my report, as these are the only things that have been made know too me, as the 

Christmas Season approaches tables will be out in force raising money for charity through a variety 

of different events and I would like you to pass on my details to you CSLO & IRO’s and get them to 

contact me what you as a table are doing, so that we can promote ourselves as a table and also get 

Area 8 recognised locally and nationally.  

 

YiT  

 Andrew Dooley  

 
 


